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 May 6, 2014 
 
 
           TO:  All Enforcement Agencies 
 
SUBJECT:  IRP Update – New Pennsylvania Cab Card 
 
Effective April 28, 2014, the Pennsylvania Department of Transportation began issuing 
new cab cards. The new cab card measures 8- 1/2” x 11” and is printed in black ink on 
white paper. The Department’s logo is in the top left corner, the jurisdictional list is 
located half-way down the page, and a bar code is located at the bottom right. A sample 
is attached for reference. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Craig Johnson, manager of the Commercial 
Registration Section, at (717) 346-0608. 
 
Please share this information with appropriate staff, including all road patrol 
enforcement.  Thank you.   
 

             Barbara J. Fiala 
             Commissioner 
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